
 Bradôs Message 

 

This Sunday will be Palm Sunday.  I look 

forward to seeing the children and their 

procession of palms.  It is always a 

wonderful way to begin Holy Week.  Other 

Holy Week opportunities will include: 
 

Maundy Thursday Holy Communion 

Service 

Thursday, March 29 at 7 pm 
 

Good Friday Candlelight Service 

Friday, March 30 at 7 pm 
 

Easter 

Sunday, April 1 

Easter Worship ï 8:15 & 10:30 am 

Youth Pancake Breakfast ï 9:00-10:00 am 

Childrenôs Easter Egg Hunt ï during 

Sunday School 
 

Easter Musical 

Sunday, April 8 at 8:15 & 10:30 am 
 

I hope you will be part of many of these 

opportunities. There is no more important 

week of the year for our faith.  I. also, 

encourage you to consider who you might 

invite to come to church with you during 

this holy season. 

 
 

 

March 22nd, 2018  
C L I N T O N  U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  

Tower Views  

Daily Bible Reading  

and Prayer 
 

Sunday 

Mark 11:1-11 
Praise God for sending 
Jesus to us 
 

Monday 

Mark 14:10-31 
Confess those ways that 
you have betrayed Jesus 
 

Tuesday 

Mark 14:32-52 
Pray for Godôs will to be 
done in your life 
 

Wednesday 

Mark 14:53-72 
Confess those ways that 
you have denied or 
abandoned Jesus 
 

Thursday 

Mark 15:1-15 
Confess those times 
youôve followed the 
crowd rather than 
standing for whatôs right 
 

Friday 

Mark 15:16-41 
Give thanks for Jesusô 
sacrificial love 
 

Saturday 

Mark 15:42-47 
Pray for those who are 
grieving 

Coming Up! 
 

 

Saturday, March 24th 

7:30ðUMM at Golden Corral 

10-1ðPlayground Project at 

Clinton Intermediate School 
 

Sunday, March 25th 

Palm Sunday 

8:15ðEarly Service  

9:00ðContinental Breakfast 

9:15ðConfirmation 

9:30ðSunday School  

10:30ðLate Service 
 

Monday, March 26th 

6:00ðBell Practice 

7:00ðGuitar lessons 
 

Wednesday, March 28th 

10:15ðBible Study 

No UMYF  

No Angelus Choir 

No Guitar lessons 

6:00ðBand 

7:00ðChancel Choir 
 

Thursday, March 29th 

7:00-Maundy Thursday Service 
 

Friday, March 29th 

7:00ðGood Friday Service 
 

Saturday, March 31st 

2-4 PMð100th Birthday Party 

for Helen Finks 



Sunday Worship Assistants 
 

Gathering Music: 

8:15ðPeggy Arthur 

10:30ï Janet Parks 
 

8:15 Song Leader: Karen Switzer 
 

8:15 Acolytes: none needed 
 

8:15 Ushers:   

Dave & Kathy Garnett 
 

8:15 Greeters:   

Joyce & Larry Dawson 
 

Continental Breakfast:   

Circle L Class 
 

10:30 Greeters:  

Kathi & Rocky Austin 

Joyce & Larry Dawson 
 

Childrenôs Time:  Melinda Fulton 
 

Nursery Helper:  

8:15ðSusie Wetzel 

Scholarships! 

Applications are 

available now 

and can be 

picked up in the 

church office or 

call the office to 

have them 

emailed to you.  They are due April 16th with 

two recommendations.  
 

CIS 
Playground 
Project this 
Saturday! 

Our church 

has committed 

to supplying 

15 people to help construct the Clinton 

Intermediate Schools Ready to Play Playground 

Project.  You donôt have to be a skilled 

handymanðwe are looking for women or men, 

and youth in high school. Our shift is from 

10am-1pm this Saturday, March 24th.  Show up 

if you can! 

100th Birthday Party! 

Helen Finks turns 100 on 

April 2nd, so the family 

is hosting a party on 

Saturday, March 31st 

from 2-4 PM in the 

Fellowship Hall and 

everyone is welcome.  A 

card box will be in the 

Green Room for those 

who canôt make it to the 

party. 

 

Prayer Concerns 

 

Peggy Arthur 

Irene Seiler 

Wilbur Slocum 

Judy Beebe 

Aggie Heaton 

Arnie Drendel 

Arlene Portwood 

Treasure Yoder and 

her family 

Sharlene Wirsig 

Brian Wood 

Tom Stark 

Peggy Younger 

Melvin Dennis 

Wylie Brown 

Tracy Guppy 

Connie Briggs 

Jill Bernard 

Fred McAllister 

Julia Cary 

Gary Dubina 

Mike Lester 

Lucille Clayton 

Jane Mautino 

Shirley Stone 

Rosie Banfield 

5K Walk/Fun Run  

We would like to let you know 

about a fun event coming up to 

benefit the schools through the 

Clinton Education Foundation.  

They are hosting a 5K Walk/Fun 

Run on Saturday, April 7th at 8:00 

AM.  Sign up by March 31st to get 

a discounted entry fee and a t-

shirt!   

Go to www.clintonmo5k.com for 

more information and to sign up 

 

Thank You for the 

Cookies 

CHS would like to thank 

the church for providing cookies to 

the staff. We enjoyed the sweet treat. 

Holy Week  

Next Week! 

The men will meet 

this Saturday, March 

24th at Golden Corral 

and then head to the 

playground project.  

All men are invited 

for food and fellow-

ship! 



Treasures in the Trunk 

On April 14th from 8AM-Noon, the Circle L 

Sunday School Class is sponsoring a fundraiser 

for our youth and other church projects.  We are 

having a Treasures in the Trunk garage sale in 

the parking lot.  Bring your vehicle full of stuff 

you no longer need and sell if from your trunk! 

Weôll have a good time and support our youth 

and church.  April 14th is the date of the city-

wide garage sales and this sale will be advertised 

in the KAYO/Democrat.  If you have questions, 

call Linda Wilson at 660-351-6973 or Shirley 

Harrison 885-4181 or Carolyn McAllister at 885-

6578. Sign up on the list by the church office 

door if you want to participate.   

Red Bird Cardinal Singers Concert 

We will be hosting the CARDINAL 

SINGERS of Red Bird Christian School in 

Beverly, Kentucky for a special concert on 

Friday, April 20th at 7:00 PM. The concert by 

the CARDINAL SINGERS is part of an 

annual Spring Tour that will be stopping in 

Illinois, Oklahoma, Kansas and Missouri this 

year. 

The concert will include vocal music, drama, 

and a 24-member dulcimer ensemble. In 

addition to the musical program, a display of 

traditional Appalachian crafts produced in the area of the Mission will be available for purchase. Everyone is 

invited to this free concert of contemporary and traditional Christian music. 

Red Bird Mission is a National Mission Institution in covenant with the United Methodist Women located in the 

mountains of southeastern Kentucky. Red Bird Mission serves the needs of families through a diversity of 

programs, including a K-12 school with approximately 230 students.  

** Choir members will be staying the night in Clinton.  If you would be willing to host a pair of choir 

members for the night, please contact Ross & Melinda Fulton, Sam Lucas or the church office ** 

Dine and Donate 

for Alzheimerôs 

In April on Tues-

days, please join our 

local restaurants in 

supporting the Henry 

County Memory 

Fund ï a fund of the 

Truman Lake Com-

munity Foundation.   

10% of your bill will be donated to help those affected by 

Alzheimerôs and Dementia in Henry County. 

 

Tuesday, April 3rdðMallardôs Roadhouse from 11-9 

Tuesday, April 10thðBen Franklin Coffee House 8-4:30 

Tuesday, April 17thðChelôs Cakes, Espresso and Caf®ð

  from 5-5 drive thru and 6:30-3:30 lobby 

Tuesday, April 24thðCourtyard Grill from 11-9 


